
 

 

OFFICIAL 

 

  

  

Blades found in anti covid posters 
 

Issued to: Station and Operations Staff 
and accredited suppliers 

 

Ref: Local Safety Advice 21-03 
 

Date of issue: 13/09/2021 
 

Location: National 
 

Contact: Technical Authority Investigations  

    

  

  

  

Overview 
 

There has been recent news articles regarding 
people spreading anti-COVID views. In some 
cases posters are being used to spread the views 
to as many people as possible. These posters are 
being placed in locations such as: door, lamp 
posts and walls. These posters promote the non-
wearing of masks and challenge the existence of 
COVID-19. 
 

  In some cases there are reports of razor blades 
being placed on the rear of the posters, aimed 
towards causing harm to the person removing 
them. Another infrastructure manager had been 
targeted. 
There are no reports of the posters being placed 
on Network Rail locations at this time. 

 

  

Immediate action required 
 

If you do come across a poster such as this, 
you should follow the following instructions: 

• Look at the poster before removing it to 
see if you can see anything usual, or 
any sharps. 

 

   

• Report the event, as it you were 
following your local arrangements for 
managing sharps e.g. syringes. 

• Inform your management. 

  

 

 

  Part of our group 
of Safety Bulletins 

  

 

  

 

 

  
 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fs6.newzapp.co.uk%2Ft%2Fclick%2F1506731180%2F123416044%2F15362303&data=04%7C01%7CLiz.Chiariello%40networkrail.co.uk%7Ca3540d36ce694d3d479f08d97696a798%7Cc22cc3e15d7f4f4dbe03d5a158cc9409%7C0%7C0%7C637671211694192087%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=VBNd0CJpo5mlre3h36%2BZ%2Frai6UWo7Z7LZQ8e5P0MUJM%3D&reserved=0

